
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Georges Estate resident family members 
 
 
MANAGEMENT CHANGES AT GEORGES ESTATE 
 
It is with regret we advise that Sonya Darwich, the Executive Director is no longer working at 
Georges Estate.  
 
Sonya’s contribution to the opening and management of Georges Estate is acknowledged and 
appreciated by everyone at Hall & Prior. 
 
We are currently reviewing the management structure at Georges and will be supporting the 
home with management staff in the organisations.   
 
Our current management team which includes Emma Juretic, Executive Director of Care, Anita 
Rijal, Clinical Nurse Manager and Tiffany Balgos, Clinical Nurse Manager as well as our RN’s 
are available if you have any concerns about your loved ones. 
 
We wish to take this opportunity to thank Sonya and wish her all the very best for her future. 
 
Yours truly 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     KRIS HEALY 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager NSW  
 


